
Blessed Michael McGivney 
Statue Project Newsletter 

January 2023 Issue No. 14 

Happy Blessed New Year.   May Our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, grant you health 

and peace during the new year. 

 

Thank you to all that have donated bricks. Because of your 

generosity and dedication to our Founder, we were able to 

continue with the construction of the Blessed Michael McGivney 

Plaza and Walkway.   We anticipate construction and installation 

of the statue to be completed prior to our State Convention being 

in May in Ontario. 

 

On Thursday May 18th we will be offering tours 

from the Convention hotel to the Blessed 

Michael McGivney Statue, State Chapel and 

Museum.   Due to limited space, tickets must be 

purchased in advance.  For more information 

and tickets please refer to the Convention Pre-

Con book on the State Council website 

www.californiaknights.org beginning January 8. 

 

Those that have not had a chance to donate a brick, there is still time.  There are a 

limited number of brick spaces available.  

  

The website for ordering will remain open until all the space for bricks is filled. 

www.bricksrus.com/donorsite/McGivney 

 

Please remember that the spaces available are limited and once 

filled the brick program will end.  

 

Again, thank you for your support. 

 

Order your bricks online today using either a credit card or 

check.  

 

As always, your donations to the Museum are Tax Deductible.  

http://www.californiaknights.org/
http://www.bricksrus.com/donorsite/McGivney

